
 

 
 

January 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

You and your child/ren are warmly invited to attend our Curriculum – Subject Pathways Evening on 
Tuesday 4th February.  This is in addition to the Year 8 Parents’ Evening on 28th January. 

The Curriculum Evening  evening will run between 3:30pm and 6:00pm.  You may attend at any time 
during these two and a half hours. 
 
During the evening, you will be given the opportunity to meet subject staff and find out more information 
regarding studying subjects beyond Year 8.  You are welcome to visit as many subject areas as you choose. 
 
Information about how your child can make their subject pathway choices will also be available at the 
Curriculum Evening.   

I would be grateful if you would complete the Form at the link below to indicate your attendance and 
any particular information you require. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0uWLkKpSjM  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Mr S Clarke 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/0uWLkKpSjM

